
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BY THE SAN MATEO LOCAL AGENCY 

FORMATION COMMISSION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Mateo Local Agency Formation Commission will hold a 
public hearing on May 17, 2017 at a meeting scheduled to begin at 2:30 pm in the Board of 
Supervisors Chambers, Hall of Justice and Records, 400 County Center, Redwood City, to 
consider the following items: 
 

Consideration of the Municipal Service Review and Sphere of Influence Update for the 
Sequoia Health Care District and the Peninsula Health Care District 
 
Consideration of Adoption of LAFCo Proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2017-18 pursuant 
to Government Code Section 56381 

 
At the hearing, the Commission will hear and consider oral and written testimony by any 
affected agency or interested person and the report of the Executive Officer. For more 
information, please contact the LAFCo office, 455 County Center, 2nd Floor, Redwood City, 
California, 94063 at (650) 363-4224 or at MPoyatos@smcgov.org. 
 
 

Martha Poyatos 
Dated: April 26, 2017     Executive Officer 
 


